
 

 

PARENT TEACHER ASSOCIATION (PTA) – INFORMATION MEETING 

WHEN: WEDNESDAY 31ST JANUARY 2024 

  3.30 – 4.00 PM 

WHERE: SCHOOL HALL 

The current members of the PTA are holding an information meeting next Wednesday 

to recruit new members and to explain the purpose and advantages of having a PTA at 

school. 

Everyone welcome to attend and see if there is anyone who would like to join us – we 

are planning to potentially rename the group, make new roles including someone 

responsible for raffles, gaining publicity, planning individual events etc.   In addition we 

do need a Chair to have oversight of the whole group.     

We would like to run a few events in the very near future.  If you have any questions or 

want any more information please ask the school office.  

Please come along, children welcome to join you - there will be refreshments available.       

 

Thank you for your support 


